( Texas Department of Motor Vehicles

HELPING TEXANS GO. HELPING TEXAS GROW.

March 11, 2019

The Honorable Larry Gaddes

Williamson County Tax Assessor-Collector
904 South Main

Georgetown, Texas 78626-5829

Dear Mr. Gaddes,

Congratulations! The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles (TxDMV) is pleased to award you
with the Gold Level of recognition for your participation in the Performance Quality Recognition
Program.

Your office is in an elite group among your peers as one of the first two offices to achieve Gold
Level recognition. Your achievements in providing quality registration and titling services to the
motoring public have a positive impact on your county. It is clear in reviewing your office’s
application that you have a culture of continuous improvement and embrace positive change.

Your TxXDMV Regional Service Center manager will contact you to make arrangements for
presenting you with your Gold Level recognition certificate. Congratulations on being one of the
recognized tax assessor-collectors of Texas, and thank you for being “Driven to Serve!”

Sincerely,

W

Whitney H. By
Executive Director
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